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Memorandum 

  

  

 

Date: 12/9/2011 

Re: Tax Office Open 

With the tax season upon us, please note that the Three Lakes tax office 
will open on Monday, December 12th from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  Tax 
bills have been mailed out by Oneida County, and can be viewed online 
at www.co.oneida.wi.gov.  

http://www.co.oneida.wi.gov/

